CITY OF HEBRON ESTATES MEETING
AUGUST 24, 1999

PRESENT: MAYOR RICKETTS, COMMISSIONERS FRALEY, HANSEN, MURPHY, RUSSELL, CLERK
FERGUSON, ATTORNEY EDISON, GERALD BURKE,PLANNING & ZONING REPRESENTATIVE, MR.
BARR PIONEER NEWS, ED BLEEMEL MAGISTRATE AND TWO GUESTS.

MINUTES: A MOTION WAS MADE BY COMM. FRALEY TO APPROVE AS PRESENTED; SECONDED
BY COMM. HANSEN; PASSED 4/0.

BUDGET: MOTION MADE BY COMM. RUSSELL AND SECONDED BY COMM. MURPHY TO ACCEPT
THE BUDGET REPORT AND PAY THE BILLS AS PRESENTED. MOTION PASSED 4/0.

OLD BUSINESS: NONE

NEW BUSINESS:
COMM. HANSEN PRESENTED ALL THE OFFICIALS A BOOKLET ON THE KRS LAWS PERTAINING
TO OUR CITY. HE WILL GIVE US ADDITIONS TO BE ADDED TO IT EACH MONTH.

ATTORNEY EDISON PRESENTED LAST YEARS REAL PROPERTY TAX RATE CALCULATION
WORKSHEET. BASED ON CALCULATIONS OUR TAX RATE WILL BE MUCH LESS BECAUSE OF
APPROX. 20-25% INCREASE FROM THE PVA ASSESSMENTS. FOLLOWING THE ATTORNEY HELD
THE FIRST READING OF ORD. 99-02 1999-2000 TAX RATE.

CLERK FERGUSON REPORTED THAT SEVERAL RESIDENTS HAVE QUESTIONED HER ABOUT US
ADDING POLICE. COMM. FRALEY THINKS WE SHOULD TAKE TURNS AND CALL POLICE IF
SOMETHING IS GOING ON SO WE DON’T WASTE TAX DOLLARS. COMM. RUSSELL SUGGESTED
THAT RESIDENTS INSTALL MOTION LIGHTS. MR. FREY DON’T AGREE WITH RAISING
TAXES.MAYOR RICKETTS FEELS WE ALREADY HAVE POLICE PROTECTION WHEN WE CALL
THEM AND WE DON’T NEED TO PAY FOR SOMETHING WE ALREADY HAVE. A DISCUSSION WAS
FOLLOWED ON WHERE ARE THE PARENTS? APPARENTLY VANDALISM IS ON THE RISE WITH
SWIMMING POOLS, FLOWER POTS, TREES, EGGS & ETC.

MR. BLEEMEL REPORTED THAT THE TURNING LANE AT E. HEBRON LANE AND PRESTON MAY
BE A GO THROUGH MR. BELCHER, STATE REPRESENTATIVE.

MR. FREY, RESIDENT DISCUSSED A VOLUNTEER FIREMAN GOING OUT OF CITY AT APPROX 60
MILES AN HR. HE WILL TALK TO THE CHIEF. HE ASK ATTORNEY IF HE CAN GO AND COMPLAIN
TO WALT SHOLAR, COUNTY ATTORNEY.

MR. FREY QUESTIONED DUMPSTERS THAT ARE NOT ENCLOSED. SEPT. 9 IS THE DEADLINE.

COMM. HANSEN ASK IF THE RESIDENTS COULD BE NOTIFIED WITH THE TAX BILLS THAT NEXT
YEAR IS THE ELECTION FOR THE COMMISSIONERS.

IT WAS GENERAL CONSENSUS IF THE PROPERTY OWNERS HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT THE CITY
THEY SHOULD COME TO THE MEETINGS.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY COMM. HANSEN AND SECONDED BY COMM. FRALEY TO ADJOURN.
PASSED 4/0. NEXT MEETING WILL BE SEPT. 28, 1999. ) 7/ / VA P
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